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In our ever-evolving schools, it is becoming clearer than ever that co-teaching is the way to reach English
learners in the classroom. What does effective co-teaching look like? What are the barriers for English
language teachers? Many of the models you have learned in class are excellent prototypes, but once you land
that first job you will find that co-teaching in practice might look a little different. What are some ways to think
outside the box so you can still reach the students? What are best practices for all students? These are some
of the topics and questions we will address during the webinar “Co-teaching: Keeping it Real in 2020 Public
Schools”. While all will benefit from this information, there will be a focus on secondary, particularly middle

school.

40 Years of TESOL

Danielle Healey is a devoted language teacher with 13+ years of teaching experience.
She has taught in a variety of middle schools within the Howard County Public School
System. She has taught English language development classes, as well as full-time
English language art classes to all learners. Additionally, she has co-taught in all middle
subjects, and regularly leads professional development opportunities at her current

* school in Ellicott City, Patapsco Middle School. She is an instructional leader who values
the team aspect and what goes on behind the scenes to make students successful in the

classroom.
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